
Sir Bap, 

This is to request consideration to be allowed to take a 

leave on the dates indicated, as my siblings and I need 

to attend a hearing in Talavera, Nueva Ecija to 

represent our father, of which we were informed 

yesterday. 

Our uncle's intended buying of the property was never 

finished due to disagreements, and he later passed 

away. Sadly, our father, who is his appointed 

representative, is no longer able to perform the duties 

that allow us the authority to represent him. We have 

been trying for nearly three years to transfer the legal 

responsibility to our uncle's partner because the 

property is supposedly for the family he left behind. 

We hope that this hearing will already approve our 

motion.  

Hoping for your consideration of this matter. 

Thank you. 

Jan Michelle Yap. 

 

 


